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Media Scanning & Verification Cell 

Media alert from the Media Scanning & Verification Cell, IDSP-NCDC. 
 

 

Dengue cases have more than doubled from 33 last year to 73 in 2020, most cases 
being reported in October and November. As a majority of health and civil workforce 
remains involved in fighting the pandemic, regular checks for reduction of larvae at 
source, regular sprays and fogging seems to have taken a beating for the worst. The 
Panchkula Health Department is requested to take steps to eradicate the spread of 
vector-borne diseases in the area. 
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